
From: J.Alexander <clovers@alphalink.com.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 14 December 2021 2:55 PM
To: Clarence General Mail User <clarence@ccc.tas.gov.au>
Subject: Planning Scheme Amendment PDPSAMEND-2021/022802 

Dear Mr Nelson 

The Howrah Hills Landcare Group supports the amendments made by the Tasmanian Planning 
Commission. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Alexander 
Convenor 
Howrah Hills Landcare Group Inc. 
Telephone: 0411 340 281 
[This email is clean. It does not contain any Malicious or Suspect URLs] 

Version: 1, Version Date: 14/12/2021
Document Set ID: 4703654


